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CCGP All-Hands Meeting
September 9th, 2022

Dear CCGP Investigators,

We are excited to announce that our next All-Hands meeting will be September

9th, 2022! Barring major changes to state, county or University COVID policies,

this meeting will be in person and take place at University of California, Los

Angeles. Meeting attendance is mandatory for CCGP PIs, and we encourage

additional project members to attend. As a reminder, most awards included

travel funds to facilitate participation in these meetings. Please see below for

event details and RSVP.

Thanks for your cooperation and involvement.

- The CCGP team

WHEN AND WHERE

September 8th

Optional evening reception at the La Kretz 

Garden Pavilion for early arrivals

September 9th

All day meeting at Hershey Hall

https://preview.mailerlite.com/n0r7e2k7d2
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WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT

Keynote speaker

Project updates

Lightning talks

WGS demos

Breakout groups

More details to come as we approach the meeting!

RSVP
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